Due to the extreme cold and snow, we will be postponing the listening session tomorrow.
Please be on the lookout for the new dates and times.

In the meantime, register for one of the sessions in March. These sessions will be for
educators, employees of OPS, parents, and community partners.

Stay safe,
Kathy Poehling
OEA President
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